
 

 

ISD/ACAD/CIR/011/2025                                                         26 April 2025 

CIRCULAR 

(Balvatika to Class XII) 

 

Dear Parents 
 

Greetings of the day! 
 

As per the instructions received from the Centre for Disease Control and Prevention, Ministry of Health, 

and in view of the continuing spread of chickenpox cases among students, we would like to inform you that 

online classes for Grades I to XII will continue from Sunday, 27 April to Thursday, 1 May 2025. Students 

are requested to attend online classes through their respective teachers’ Google Classrooms, following the 

regular class timetable. 
 

Classes for Balvatika and Kindergarten will also be conducted online during this period and the timetable will 

be shared by the class teacher. 

 

We urge parents to continue monitoring their children for symptoms and avoid sending them to school once 

offline classes resume, if they are unwell. A medical fitness certificate must be submitted to the infirmary 

after full recovery before the student is allowed to attend classes on campus.  

 

Parents are also requested to report any confirmed cases of chickenpox to the respective class teacher at the 

earliest. 

 

We appreciate your support and cooperation in ensuring the well-being of our students and staff. 

 

Stay safe. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Amar Srivastava 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


